
 
 

DARTMOOR COMMONERS COUNCIL 
PONY KEEPERS ON THE DARTMOOR COMMONS  

 
 

Autumn Stallion Inspection 
WEDNESDAY 22 OCTOBER 2014 

 

The autumn stallion inspection will take place in the West Quarter on 
Wednesday 22 October 2014 at Moortown Farm, Tavistock starting at 
11.00 a.m. prompt. 

 
Commoners should complete an application form and return it to the 
Commoners’ Council by THURSDAY 16 OCTOBER 2014. 
 
Mandatory Code of Guidance 
 
• All mature stallions and colts in their third calendar year must be 

inspected, approved and branded before being allowed to graze on 
the commons of Dartmoor.   

 
• Colt foals must be removed from the commons by the 1 January each 

year and must not be returned until they are accredited and branded. 
 

Any pony not meeting the above requirements according to the Code of 
Guidance and regulation 8 and 15 of the Dartmoor Commons’ Regulations 
will be viewed as a prohibited animal, impounded and the usual penalties 
applied. 

 


